
Visitation Kick-off was held on Saturday August 16, 2025/ There were 97 in attendance. 
Several awards were presented, including patches for visitation and the small club with the 
most visitation and the large club with the most visitation. Overall, 26 clubs received 
patches for visitation.  

Visitation guidelines for 2025-2026 were distributed at the kick-off and sent to all club 
secretaries.  

There was a slideshow during the event showcasing clubs in the district and a scavenger 
hunt to get to know people who attended that they did not know. 

Respectively Submitted, 

Lion Christine Frescas 

Visitation Chair  

District 24-L 

 


